
 

 

                                                                    

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Ahmed Gamal Abd el-malik , 

 
agam070@gmail.com  

I am pleased to inform you that your paper:  

"Oesophageal atresia and tracheo-oesophageal fistula" 

has been accepted for  Poster   at the 10th Biennial Conference of Pan 
African Pediatric Surgical Association (PAPSA)”  in collaboration with “29th 
Annual meeting of the Egyptian Pediatric Surgical Association (EPSA)” to 
be held in Intercontinental Semiramis, Cairo, Egypt from November 12h -
14th , 2014.   

The inclusion of your paper in the final program is contingent upon your 
Congress registration. All presenting authors should complete their 
registration before 10 October 2014. 

For online registration details, as well as travel and accommodation 
information, please contact the Local organizing office at 
www.papsa2014.com , or info@papsa2014.com  or shahenda@cob-
eg.org. Please feel free to contact the Local Arrangements office 
regarding any special equipment requests. All session rooms are equipped 
with video projector in addition to the standard audiovisual facilities. 

The organizing office will be contacting you shortly as to the date, time, 
and location of your poster presentation. Please ensure that your travel 
arrangements allow you ample flexibility.  

 

Again, congratulations and I look forward to seeing you at the conference. 
All best wishes, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Prof. Essam Elhalaby 

Conference Chairman  
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